SCIVINGIASIAssistant Director MacedoniaWorld Baptist Missions

(&

January 2023

Dear Pastor, Churches, and F ﬂenﬁsz

Greetings for the New Year 2023! We surely appreciate your faithful giving to our ministry this
past year. Thank you so much for the Christmas gifts that were given to us and all the cards that
we received. It is a blessing for us to partner together with you in the ministry that God has

" called us to do! We appreciate your love and care for us!

Macedenia Fome Office News
The Lord is so good to us and blessed us here at the Home Office. We have diligently worked on
the year-end financial reports, insurance renewals, getting 1099°s completed and sent to each of

" our missionary families, just to name a few things. These are busy days, and we praise God for

the strength He gives us to accomplish the things that must be done.

Macedonia held a great training class a few weeks ago called “Missionary Power Hour” via live
stream for our missionaries. This time is used to encourage the missionaries. Brother Robert
Stover, missionary in Peru, gave the challenge. The next one is scheduled for March 21.

We are looking forward to the upcoming Youth Conference April 22, 2023 at the Home Office
Heritage Building. This meeting is geared to challenge young people for missions. Pray as
preparations are made in the coming weeks for this meeting.

Praise the Lord for two new missionary applicants that are in process at Macedonia. We are
praying for more laborers to come and serve the Lord with us. There are so many countries and
states that need the Gospel, people for whom Christ died!

The next Annual Conference for Macedonia will be October 15-18 at Catoosa Baptist Tabernacle,
Ringgold, Georgia. We are looking ahead and praying for God’s blessing for this meeting.

Jnavels

We are scheduling meetings and have several dates open right now for this year. We are trusting
God to help us as we go where He leads and serve Him with our lives. We have meetings in
Georgia, South Carolina, and New Mexico in the coming weeks. Praise the Lord for open doors!

Again, we truly appreciate your faithfulness to support us and pray for us as we endeavor to serve
the Lord. We need your prayers for traveling safety, health, and strength!

May the Lord bless each one of you.

In His Service,

Dean and Karen Hamby



